
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 29th April 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Additional Learning Day – Friday 2nd May 2013 

As you are aware, there will be an Additional Learning Day on Friday 2nd May 2014. All students are 
required to attend school at the usual time; however rather than normal timetabled classes, some classes 
will be participating in trips and extra-curricular activities. 
 
Outlined below are arrangements for each year group; please refer to individual year group letters (which 
were issued prior to the Easter break) for further details: 
 

Year Group Activity  

Year 7 Visit to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich 

Year 8 (AM) Academic Tutoring,  (PM) Team Games 

Year 9 Visit to the Tower of London (and a select group will be visiting the Olympic Park) 

Year 10  Visit to the Imperial War Museum in Duxford 

Year 11 Option Subjects Revision Sessions 

Sixth Form  Normal timetabled lessons 

 
All students are to attend in full school uniform fully equipped for their day. Year 8 students are also 
required to bring their full PE kits for their afternoon activity.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any queries about the above.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms C. Laws 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


